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Dennis Rogers - RE: LPST 109685, Bills Double six 

From: "Hartsfield, David L" <david.hartsfield@amec.com> 

To: "Dennis Rogers" <DROGERS@tceq.state.tx.us> 

Date: 12/11/2009 9:37 AM 

Subject: RE: LPST 109685, Bills Double six 

CC: "Klamm, Richard S" <Richard.Klamm@amec.com> 

Dennis, 
I visited the site yesterday (December 10, 2009). Mr. Nichols was very helpful and was able to fill in a few gaps. 
All site monitor wells are still intact. Working on the report over the next couple of days. We will probably be 
recommending an updated groundwater monitoring event plus resampling to confi rm the groundwater TDS 
concentration. 
Thanks, 
Dave 

David L. Hartsfield, P.G. 
Senior Project Manager 
AMEC Earth & Environmental , Inc. 
17319 San Pedro Avenue, Suite 207 
San Antonio, Texas 78232 
Tel. 210-699-6595 
Fax 210-699-6597 
Mobile 210-241-9852 

From: Dennis Rogers [mailto:DROGERS@tceq.state.tx.us] 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2009 1:11 PM 
To: Hartsfield, David L 
Subject: LPST 109685, Bills Double six 

David 

How is it going with LPST 109685. Any luck on the site visit and access? Let me know if you need anything 
from me. 
Have a very merry Christmas season. 

Dennis Rogers 

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity to whom 
it is addressed. 
Its contents (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information. 
If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy or print 
its contents. 
If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete and 
destroy the message. 
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